
Investor Awareness Program organised by Department of Commerce and Management 

in Collaboration with  

SEBI SMART 

Introduction 

The Department of Commerce and Management recently organized a highly successful Investor Awareness 

Program in association with SEBI SMART (Securities and Exchange Board of India - Surveillance, 

Monitoring and Analysis for Risk-free Transactions). This initiative aimed at educating and empowering 

investors with the necessary knowledge and skills to navigate the complex world of financial markets. 

 

Program Highlights 

1. Expert Speakers: The event featured eminent speaker like Dr. K. Achuta Rama Kishore SEBI Securities 

Market Trainer from the financial industry, including seasoned investors, market analysts, and 

representatives from SEBI. Their insights and experiences provided valuable learning opportunities for the 

participants. 

2. Comprehensive Topics: The program covered a wide range of topics, such as understanding financial 

markets, risk management, investment strategies, and the role of SEBI in protecting investor interests. 

3. Interactive Sessions: To ensure active engagement, the program included interactive sessions like Q&A, 

panel discussions, and group activities. These helped participants clarify their doubts and learn from their 

peers. 

4. Workshops and Seminars: In addition to the main program, workshops and seminars were conducted to 

provide hands-on training in areas like stock market trading, mutual fund investments, and financial 

planning. 

5. Online Resources: Participants were introduced to various online resources, including SEBI's SCORES 

(Surveillance, Coordination and Risk Evaluation System) and other financial literacy platforms, to help them 

stay informed and updated. 

 

Impact and Future Prospects: 

The Investor Awareness Program received an overwhelming response, with a diverse group of attendees, 

including beginners, experienced investors, and students. The program not only enhanced their 

understanding of financial markets but also fostered a sense of community among the participants. 

 

Conclusion 

Moving forward, the Department of Commerce and Management plans to continue organizing such 

programs regularly to maintain investor awareness and promote responsible investing. Collaborations with 

SEBI SMART and other financial institutions will be crucial in ensuring the success of these initiatives. 

 



 

 

Conclusion 

The Investor Awareness Program organized by the Department of Commerce and Management in 

association with SEBI SMART has made a significant contribution to the financial literacy of the 

participants. By equipping them with the necessary knowledge and tools, the program has empowered them 

to make informed investment decisions and navigate the financial markets with confidence. 
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